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Wednesday 21° June 2017
RE: BISHOP WILSON PRESCHOOL NEW ON-SITE 2-4 YEAR OLD PROVISION
Dear Parents / Carers,

S4YC are delighted to announce that, in partnership with Bishop Wilson CE Primary
School, we will be opening The Bishop Wilson Preschool as of September 2017. This will
be based within the school building.

We will be running the following term-time sessions; mornings (8.45am-11.45am), lunch
(11.45am-12.15pm) and afternoon (12.15pm-3.15pm). We will also offer the Preschool
children the option of a Breakfast (7.45am-8.45am) and After School Club (3.15pm-
6.00pm). In affect childcare will be available on the school site from 7.45am-6.00pm if
required.

Further to this, we will be running an exciting holiday club program for children 2-11
years of age; these will offer a range of activities as well as offering affordable childcare
locally.

Over the next couple of months we will be working closely with the school to build
strong links between the preschool and the reception class to ensure both parities work
hand in hand to offer your child the very best care. We will also be focusing on meeting
the school community, transforming the current classroom into a fabulous learning
environment and recruiting outstanding practitioners to care for your children. Further
information will be released within the next seven days.

Within a very short period of time, like all of our Preschool’s | would expect the new
Preschool to be very busy so please contact us on 07734 705559 / 07581 075534 /
info@s4yc.co.uk if you require a booking form.

Both my team and myself luck forward to meeting you soon.

Yours Sincerely
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David James
S4YC Managing Director
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